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OSAF NEWS

TOWARDS LONGINES GRAN PREMIO LATINOAMERICANO 2022 -
IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR EXTRACLASSIFIED APPLICANTS

OSAF is pleased to inform all those interested in applying for entering as extraclassified runners for Longines 
Gran Premio Latinoamericano 2022, that OSAF Board - in agreement with the hosting racecourse - has 
resolved  to  decrease  the  entry  fee  for  this particular  edition, and  such  fee is set in  USD 20,000.- 

This new edition of LGPL, to be run on Saturday 2nd of April at Hipódromo Chile shall be run over a distance of 
2,000 meters over dirt track, anti-clockwise, a maximum starter capacity for 16 runners, with a total purse of 
USD 360,000.-  

The deadline for receiving the extraclassified runners´ applications, as well as receiving the payment of the 
pre-entry fee (USD 1,000.-) shall be Monday 17th of January  2022.
 
You may find and download the model application letter to be completed and submitted to OSAF in the 
relevant section in OSAF website:  
Applications will be received at OSAF Secretariat: Silvina Koremblit   

On February 28th, the names of the runners nominated by the member racecourses shall be disclosed, and 
during the week of February 28th we shall communicate the names of the extraclassified runners appointed 
to run LGPL 2022, according to the remaining number of available starters. 
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